
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Mar. 1 - No School
Mar. 5 - Parent/Teacher
Conferences
Mar. 8 - Popcorn Friday
Mar. 14 - The Family Jaguar
Den
Mar. 20 - Hat Day & 
Hunger Heroes
Distribution
Mar. 21 - Jackson School
Carnival - 5PM
Mar. 25-29 - No School -
Spring Recess
Apr. 5 & 11 - Vision
Screening 
Apr. 17 - Hunger Heroes
Distribution
Apr. 19 - Early Release
12:30pm dismissal
Apr. 24 - Fancy Day

Dear Jackson Jaguar Families,

As you know, Mrs. Dolan will not be returning
to the Green Bay Area Public School District.

She certainly had a positive impact on
Jackson School!  We have known her for a
very long time and we wish her well in the

future. 

We have had the pleasure of serving as
substitute co-principals since mid-October

and we love this school! The students,
parents and staff members have become

very important to us and we want the very
best for them as they transition to new

leadership. We will be a part of that journey
until we are no longer needed. Feel free to
contact us with any questions or concerns.
You can reach us by calling the Office, and

by emailing njschultz@gbaps.org or
dmstelmach@gbaps.org. .

Thank you for your continued support of the
Jackson School community.

Sincerely,

Nancy Schultz
Diane Stelmach

Co-Principals, Jackson Elementary
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Summer school registration is open until April 1st. 

Elementary/Middle Schools
 Session 1: June 17 - July 12 (week of 4th of July off)

 Session 2: July 15 - August 2

Hub transportation will be provided upon request.

Summer school booklets have already been sent home
with students however, additional booklets are available

in the office and will be sent home upon request.
Classroom teachers will have summer school booklets

and registration forms available in their classrooms
during the Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences.

To view all summer school information online, click here!

Summer School

The Jackson School Carnival is just around
the corner! We are still in need of

volunteers to make the event a success. If
you are interested in volunteering, please
email anniejacksonschoolpto@gmail.com.

Jackson School Carnival

https://www.gbaps.org/news/what_s_new/summer_school_2024

